
 

Summer 2018 

Summer greetings from The Little Flower! 

Dear Family, Friends, and Community,  Three and a half years ago, The 

Little Flower welcomed the 1st mother through our doors.  Today, 24 
mothers have called The Little Flower home.  We have experienced many 

ups and downs, joys and tears, and faced many uphill battles.  But 
through it all, The Holy Spirit has guided and provided for this mission.  
I have seen in the last month, how The Little Flower is firmly planted by 

God and how this truly is a mission given by God.  This mission is not 
about one person saying yes, but about following the will of God and 

standing up for pregnant mothers and unborn babies, even when the 
world is standing against them.  I sincerely thank each one of you for 
your support for both this mission and for me!    

St Therese, Pray for us! 

Sara Moran, Founder & Executive Director 

 

Baby Jerome  

Born June 19th 2018 

Baby Shiloh 

Born August 9 2017 

Upcoming  

Service Saturdays! 

July 28th 

August 18th 

September 15th 

Join us for our monthly 
volunteer service day! 



 

Material Needs 
 Infant Bassinet 

 Newborn Diapers 

 Baby Wipes  

 Baby Lotion & Soap  

 Baby Binkies (Pacifiers)  

 Household Cleaning Supplies 

 Laundry Soap & Dryer Sheets 

 Postage Stamps 

 Reliable Vehicle Donation 

Pro Life Internship available at The Little Flower! 

Join The Little Flower Maternity Home for a season of service! 

Interns live in the home and directly assist us in serving mothers 

and babies. Intern commitment is for 12-16 weeks. Exact dates are 

flexible. Applicants must have a valid driver’s license and be at 

least 21 years of age at the time of service. Benefits include all 

room and board, use of a company vehicle, gym membership, 

and a small monthly stipend. Responsibilities include living in 

community with pregnant mothers, new moms, newborns, and 

staff members; participating in community functions; providing 

daytime and overnight house coverage; and assisting with     

managing donations and house operations. Must be pro-life  

practicing Catholic in full communion with the Church. Call us 

for details on our application process! 

Baby Nikko Elijah  

Born April 23 2018 

Baby Ivy  

Born December 27 2016 

Baby Marcelous 

Born December 27 2017 

The Little Flower  

Maternity Home 

PO Box 270181 

Louisville, CO 80027 

(720) 609-2934 


